
We support Homa Bay Town MP Peter Kaluma in urging that action be taken

against Apostle James Ng’ang’a of Neno Evangelism in relation to a “slapping”

incident that took place during a prayer service at his church.

The Atheists In Kenya Society intends to submit a formal complaint to the

Registrar of Societies concerning Neno Evangelism ministries. It is unacceptable

for religious leaders to physically assault members of their congregation without

facing consequences.

We encourage anyone who has information about the assaulted congregant to

contact us as soon as possible via 0799 919 666.

www.atheistsinkenya.org
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PRESS STATEMENT

14th April, 2025

WE WILL FILE A COMPLAINT
AGAINST NENO EVANGELISM

Sincerely,

Harrison Mumia
President, Atheists In Kenya Society

@atheistsinkenya


